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28/06/2024

MR Frank Marcar
11 Tuscan Place PL
BEACON HILL NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

The council has approved DA2022/2084 after having considered all relevant matters such as
noise parking traffic and the environment.
The new clubhouse which is part of a wider facility which includes tennis and squash courts
will be a community asset (not just for golfers) well into the future.
With this in mind DA 2024/0622 proposes to establish a cafe and restaurant facility set in a
visually pleasant location and will be for the enjoyment of the wider community.
As a member of Warringah Golf Club and also a long term member of the local area I wholly
endorse the DA referred to above noting that such a facility has been missing from our area
and I believe it will be well partonised.




